ches Association of Ontario

Feb 6, 2007
Dear: David Phillips,

The Coaches Association of Ontario would like to share in congratulating you on being
recognized fof your coniribution to coaching in Onitario. A nomination for-the Cntario
Coaching Excellence Awards is a testament to your dedication and accomplishments.
You have been selected as a 2006 award recipient in the High Performance category.

We would like to invite you and a guest to join us at 6:30 p.m. on Saturday, February
24, 2007 for a dinner and awards ceremony. The evening’s activities will include a
presentation of 10 provincial awards, including yours. We will be joined by MPP Peter
Fonseca, Parliamentary Assistant to the Minister of Health and Promotion and other
coaches from across Ontario attending the conference. Barrie Shepley will be our M.C
for the evening. The event will conclude by 9:30 p.m. and will be held at the Crowne
Plaza (1250 Eglinton Avenue East) in Toronto. :

Your provincial sport organization and nominator have been asked to submit photo’s of
you and your athletes, however if you have any you would like to submit, please forward
them to the Coaches Association of Ontario.

Please R.S.V.P to Jessica@coachesontario.ca or (416) 426-7053 by February 19, 2007
to confirm your attendance on Saturday, February 24th.

We wish you well and hope that you will be inspired to continue your efforts in the area
of coaching in our Province.

Sincerely,

Susan Kitchen Jessica Taggio
Executive Director Program Assistant, Events

Coaches Helping Coaches



